
GSB International Studentʼs Study Tour 2022 

 
We have the Study Tour as international student exchange every year. 
This year we held “Walking Tour” on Nov.22, 2022. 

 

We went to Shinnyodo, where it takes about twenty minutes from the Yoshida Campus 
on foot. 
There were great autumn leaves so students and staffs enjoyed special sightseeing and 
communication each other. 

   
 


